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Dear Parent/Carer, 

FREE SCHOOL MEAL VOUCHERS 

As you may already be aware from the press, the Government are providing Free School Meal 

children with a food voucher to help support you over the summer holiday period.   The 

scheme is administered by EdenRed. 

 

Before EdenRed can issue you with an eCode for you to claim your vouchers, we need to 

ensure that you have a valid email address and have your consent to share that email address 

with EdenRed.  

 

The email address that we hold on ParentMail for you will be the one we share with EdenRed, 

if you wish us to use an alternative email address please let us know.  To confirm your 

consent for us to share your email address with EdenRed please email 

BAP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk by Tuesday 7th July including ‘EdenRed Vouchers’ in 

the subject line. 

 

Once you have received your eCode you will be able to exchange it for an eGift card, which 

you will be able to use in any of the following supermarkets; Sainsbury’s, Tesco, Asda, 

Morrisons, Waitrose, M&S Food, Aldi, McColl’s, Iceland and Company Shop Group.  For 

further information, please see attached FAQ’s and ‘How to use your free school meals 

vouchers’ from the DfE. 

 

Please note that the Grocery Pack available for collection on Tuesday 14th July will be the 
final one and will cover a 7 day period from 13th July to Tuesday 21st July.  
 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs D Yeats 

Senior Administrator 
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